

Newsletter - 11th October 2013

Parking at School

We would like to remind parents not to park in front of the school gates when dropping off or collecting their children, this makes thing dangerous for everyone, especially our pupils. Please park a reasonable distance away from the gates to allow parents and children to cross safely. A big thank you to those of you who already park away from the gates, it is much appreciated.

Parents Afternoon

We are holding parents afternoon on Monday 21st (Class 2, Class 3 and Reception) and Tuesday 22nd (Years 1 and 2) of October, from 1 p.m. until 4.30 p.m. If you would like to make an appointment to come and see how your child is settling in to school and coping with their work, please call in and put your name on the list at the main entrance, or phone Mrs. Webb on 01388 832411.

Class 2 Visit

Just a reminder that Class 2 will be visiting Staindrop Comprehensive School on Friday 18th October for an orienteering afternoon. They will need to bring tracksuit bottoms, P.E. kit, trainers, a waterproof coat and a water bottle.

Class 1 Phonics Meeting

Miss Burn and Mrs. Stewart would like to invite all Class 1 parents to a meeting about Phonics on Wednesday 16th October at 2 p.m. Please try to come along as it will help you to support your child during homework and reading.

Pupils of the Week

Class 1 Caitlyn Mott

Class 2 Harriet McGonigal

Class 3 Aidan Dunn

